YELLOWWOODS



Dear Parents

I hope that you enjoyed a restful and happy weekend with your families.

Our Senior Primary pupils thoroughly enjoyed their outing to Forestway and returned safely with interesting stories of the magic, adventure, fun and pure excitement of the outdoors.

Our sincere thanks go to Miss Potgieter and Miss Msomi for unselfishly accompanying our children and to Geoff and Headman for the safe and reliable transport.



The Grade 6's and 7's have been given their timetable for the tests and formal assessments this term. (Please refer to the term calendar). We encourage you to assist in a positive but firm way with study timetables and effective study methods. Please feel free to contact the relevant teacher/s should you require assistance.

The famous and inspiring writer, Paulo Coelho says "A true warrior of light knows that every garden has its own mysteries, which only the patient hand of the gardener can unravel. That is why he prefers to concentrate on the sun the rain and the seasons."

from: The Manual of the Warrior of Light

My kindest wishes

Mrs Trish Grobler Acting- Head



A happy and fun start to our winter term. Our preprimary classrooms had a fabulous upgrade during the holidays. The littlest ones have been learning about dinosaurs, and the Grade R's are busy with Night and Day. Please share our Yellowwoods Facebook posts with all your friends.



Click on the link

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Yellowwoods-School/267842390027986?ref=hl



- Friday 22nd May Snr Hockey vs Prep away in Grahamstown starting at 14h00.
- Friday 22nd May Grade 4 Bakerman sale.
- Saturday 23rd May U/9 8-a-side rugby vs Prep away in Grahamstown.
- Friday 29th May Grade 5 Bakerman.
- Saturday 30th May U/9 8-a-side Rugby vs Prep away in Grahamstown.
- Wednesday 17th June Grade 6 and 7 exams start.



Thank you:
Thank-you to Jenna
Dewing as well as Calden
and Nicci Caldwell for
their donation of library
books.

Fort Beaufort Transport: on the 29th May 2015 our bus driver for the Fort Beaufort bus is away. Please make note that there will be no school transport from and to Fort Beaufort on that day. Parents are kindly asked to please make alternative arrangements.

